

## Headquarters Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War Department of Michigan



Terrance L. McKinch, Commander Department of Michigan
Department Order # 15
2020 – 2021
March 11, 2021

## 2021 Department of Michigan Annual Encampment

- 1. Since the State of Michigan has limited conferences and meetings to 25 people, no matter the size of the meeting place;
- 2. The 2021 Department of Michigan Annual Encampment will be a combination of in person and virtual encampment via Zoom

The following actions will be Required to attend as a voting member:

1. Each Brother must be preregistered. No late registrations will be allowed. All registerations (form is on the website) must be mailed to:

Paul Davis, PDC, Chairman Dept. Encampment Credentials Committee 4490 Buteo Drive Travis City, MI 49684

Registrations must be received by April 21, 2021

- 2. Registration fees shall be waived. If you have already already submitted registrations, with payment, a refund will be sent to you, unless you contact PDC Davis requesting your registration fee be donated to the Department of Michigan. All donations will be appreciated to offset Department expenses.
- 3. Credential Cards are still needed and must be delivered to the Credentials Committee prior to the day of the meeting. A fill-in PDF Creditials Form will be available to be filled out by the Camp Secretary and submitted to the Department. Follow ALL instructions on the 137<sup>th</sup> Department Encampment page for the Creditials Form.
- 4. We will be selecting a platform which afford either video or voice only options. Instructions will be available at <a href="https://www.suvcwmi.org/DEindex-137.php">www.suvcwmi.org/DEindex-137.php</a> in the near future.
- 5. A list of Candidates is available on the 137<sup>th</sup> Department Encampmant page for review.
- 6. The Encampment pack will be posted on the 137<sup>th</sup> Department Encampment page for download.

## Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War Department of Michigan

- 7. Brothers are encouraged to have a Ceremonial and Rituals book on hand for reference.
- 8. If you are brother who will be accepting a position, either by election or by appointment, please have a Bible on hand for swearing in.
- 9. Only current elected officers, appointed officers and prospective elected officers are allowed to attend in person.

Yours in Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty
Terry McKinch, Department of Michigan Commander



Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War

ATTEST: /s/

Richard Denney, CC Secretary, Department of Michigan Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War